
          I was discharged from Pine Ridge on April 30, 2020.  I was admitted in December of 

2019.  I worked really hard in therapy to achieve my goal of returning home.  The staff was 

friendly and very helpful. I would recommend Pine Ridge to my family and friends if they 

were in need of a Skilled Nursing Facility. I was glad to accomplish my goal of being able to 

go home especially since the pandemic happened right before my discharge. My family was 

pleased that the staff took all the precautions to keep me and the other residents safe.

                                                       - Ms. Cooper
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